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INDUSTRIAL

1.2 ECOBRITE II
(Post a copy of the label in the work area.)

ECOBRITE II:
Sapstain and mold preventative for lumber.

GUARANTEE:

Contains 10% sodium carbonate, 2% sodium 
borate, and 2% boric acid.

Registration No.: 21343 (Pesticides Control Products Act)

READ THIS LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION

SKIN & SEVERE EYE IRRITANT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Net Content: 200 Litres

Canadian Forest Products Ltd.
2800 - 1055 Dunsmuir Street

Vancouver, B.C.
V7X 1B5

Use specified concentration in lumber production industrial dip
or spray tanks in accordance with the Workers' Compensation Board
of B.C.'s recommended practice -- to be used in the short term
storage of spruce-pine-fir, hemlock and Douglas fir lumber.

Do not dilute this product.  Apply by dip or spray thoroughly
saturating lumber surfaces.  Allow freshly treated lumber surface
to dry in a containment area.  To prevent leaching during yard
storage, cover bundles with appropriate wrap.

Commercial spray box flow coater or dip tanks must be free of



leaks with provision to eliminate or contain mist overspray,
drips and spillage into the surrounding environment.  Not for use
in drive through dip tanks.

Store away from acids and foodstuffs.  Keep out of lakes,
streams, and ponds. Do not contaminate water by cleaning of
equipment or disposal of waste.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.  Not for use in drive-through dip tanks.

First Aid:  In case of poisoning, call a physician immediately. 
If splashed on skin, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin
thoroughly with soap and water.  If splashed in eyes, flush with
water for five to ten minutes and seek medical attention.  If
swallowed, give patient one or two glasses of water and induce
vomiting by giving one dose of syrup of ipecac.  Do not try to
cause vomiting if the patient is unconscious or in a convulsive
state.

Precautions:  Use closed transfer systems and mechanical mixing
and application systems. As a potential skin irritant and a
severe eye irritant, avoid direct skin and eye contact and avoid
inhalation of spray mist.  Wear impermeable coveralls or a rain
suit, eye protection, impermeable gloves and impermeable footwear
when handling the concentrate or during loading, mixing or
applying this product, when handling wet treated lumber or when
removing chemical dust in the work place.

Disposal:  Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the
rinsings to treatment site.  Follow Provincial instructions for
any required additional cleaning of the container prior to its
disposal or reconditioning.  Dispose of the container in
accordance with Provincial requirements.  For information on the
disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills,
contact the regional office of the Environmental Protection
Service, Environment Canada.  For small spills, recover free
liquid, soak up residue with solids absorbent.  DO NOT FLUSH INTO
SURFACE STREAMS.  INFORM ENVIRONMENT CANADA.  Not for use in
drive-through dip tanks. Keep out of lakes, streams, and ponds.
Do not contaminate water by cleaning of equipment or disposal of
waste.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to
the terms set out on the label and, subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.



Canadian Forest Products Ltd.
2800 - 1055 Dunsmuir Street
Vancouver, B.C.  V7X 1B5

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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